
From: MConnoll@bmtc.com [mailto:MConnoll@bmtc.com]  
Sent: Thursday, March 05, 2009 12:26 PM 
To: Comments 
Subject: Assessments, RIN 3064-AD35 
 
 
T o Whom it May Concern 
 
The proposed  special FDIC 20 cent assessment is unfair to community banks 
like Bryn Mawr Trust Co because the problem was caused by Wall Street and 
the 25 largest banks in the country. The community banks that support Main 
Street shouldn't be punished for their greed. 
 
 
Thanks 
 
Marie Connolly 
 
 


